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Club PrClu  

President’s Report 

Opening Day:  Many thanks to the organisers of our successful Opening Day last Sunday after postponement 

from Saturday, due yet again to unfavourable weather in the morning.  The promptness on making that 

decision was appreciated, posted on Facebook and emailed out to all members by our newsletter editor. 

Carpark Entry & Exit:  For safety reasons please adhere to the entry and exit signage indications requiring 

clockwise vehicle movements into, around and out of our carpark. 

Carpark Marking:  Weather permitting, Downers are scheduled to line mark individual carparks early in the 

evenings of Monday/Tuesday 27/28 February. 

Volunteers:  As always, a big thank you to all our active volunteers for their amazing efforts for the Club, 

both on and off the course. 

Best wishes to all for good golfing in 2023 – let’s hope we get the usual great weather throughout February 

and March! 

Richard Crowe 

Club Captain’s Report 

After a 24hr delayed start to Opening Day forty-nine players gave up their Sunday duties to play golf.  

Starting with a BBQ of Bacon & Eggs cooked by Ivor, Sausage and Robin. Some glasses of refreshment 

along with a get to know each other before the real action started. Cards were mixed up with new members 

playing with current and made welcome as you do at Manukorihi Golf Club.  

Well looking at the results it was like Forest Gump’s box of chocolates a real variety range from 41 points to 

the low of 22 points, (21 of the 49 scores were under 30 points).  You would think it was a rough day 

weather wise but all in all it turned out to be a great day and the course was in great condition considering 

the weather we had had the few days before, well done to that team.  

Reason of low scores (THATS GOLF)  

Winners for the Day Jo Broadmore and 

Marie Rayner with 37points in the ladies. 

Marty Crafer was the best of the Men with 

41 points by one from Gary Johnson.  

Everyone else were hoping for a raffle or two 

this maybe the reason they sold so well by 

some of the match committee. Thank you 

everyone for your support on the day and 

hope all the new members enjoyed their first 

big Day at Manu.  
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This weekend we will have a haggle of stableford and of course a couple of those raffles we all enjoy.  

We have started a $100.00 club and this is selling well.  Naming CORSON TYERS 100 Club  

There are four draws each month from April to September and then a big Competition Day in October with 

some massive prizes to boot. All information is on the white board in the club rooms or Contact Kevin Saus 

Mancer  

Shootout (Nett) will be hit off on the 11th Feb Barbara Sharrock mass start day entry $20.00 for the year. Ian 

Titter is the sheriff once again this year. 

Good golfing everyone and if you are travelling over the long weekend keep safe as we want to see you all 

at Barbara Sharrock day on the 11th Feb. 

MMC  

Ladies Golf Report 

Opening day on Tuesday was a great success and wonderful to play as a mixed group, 9- and 18-hole 

players.  23 players joined into the day and the winners were - Fay 35 nett, Marion 36, Robyn 34 and Jenny 

36.  Close competition with countbacks having to be done.  Twos were drawn and the lucky ladies were Joy 

A, Pauline and Bev.  

Please remember that names need to be in quarter of an hour prior to tee time. i.e., Tuesday at 8.45 and 

Saturdays 9 am.  

First round of the Midweek Pennant played at Manaia. Team had 2 wins 3 Loses but did bring home 4 raffle 

prizes.   

Good luck to all pennant teams for 2023. 

Summer cup winners were Meryn 9 hole and Joy E 18 hole. 

Awesome thanks to all the support we have had with the Lotto raffle. $2 a ticket and the Bonus Number 

from Saturday night draw wins $40. This is going towards the Pennant Travel for club pennant teams. 

Winner last week was Marion. Congratulations. 

Etiquette of the Week - 

Players should not disturb other players by moving, talking or making unnecessary noise when they are 

making their shot. 

Saturday will be a nett round.  Bring a friend along 

Marie 

Volunteers Required 

Hi all golfers  

If you can spare a few hours on Thursday 2nd Feb we are looking for some helpers for turfing on some of 

the greens if you can help, please come along around 9 o’clock. on another note, just a reminder that the 

visitor’s book has to be filled in for Health &Safety.  

Cheers 

Robin    
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Taranaki Golf 5000 Lottery. 
Taranaki golf are running there 5000 this year at the Patea Golf Club on Sunday 19th March a mass start at 

10.30am. 

Ticket are $100.00 each, with 4 x $500, 9 x $200, and 12 x $100 draws, with golf and prizes at the Patea 

Golf Club. 

This will be the last Taranaki 5000 as Taranaki Golf are looking at other ways for fundraising. 

You can get tickets from David Butler. 

0276961505. 

Course Ratings. 

Taranaki Golf are looking for people that may be interested in learning how to do course ratings, there is a 

team of people on the day. 

This year Taranaki golf are doing six courses, all are on a Thursday starting on 23rd February.  

Please get touch with  

Nick Northam at Taranaki Golf. 

Bar Roster 

 
 

Please remember that if your duty 

date does not suit, please swap with 

someone.   

Huge thanks for your time given to 

our club each month.  

Nicole Mancer 

 

 

Manukorihi Tasman Toyota Twilight Golf 

Don't forget Twilight on each Thursday night.  Tee off between 4 - 6 pm.  Entry $10 and raffles available.  

Meals are available for $15. This week culinary delights are Fish & Chips, Chicken Schnitzel, both served 

with salad and Chips lastly Beef Nachos. 

Chase the ace has not gone this year so come and get your name drawn out to pick the Ace of Hearts.  

 

Febraury Bar Roster (Volunteers needed please see Nicole Mancer) 

Date     Time to 

2pm              

Time 2pm to 5pm 

4th JC Andrea 

11th Shane Kevin 

18th Vandels Jude 

25th Terry Nicole 
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PRO TIP – back to basics 

USING TOO MUCH BODY in trying to hit the ball is the single biggest fault in playing the game. When 

you top the ball, your BODY has COME UP before impact. When you slice you have turned your BODY in 

FRONT of the ball before hitting it. When you sky the ball from the tee you have moved your BODY 

FORWARD making the swing path too steep.  

The Law of SWINGING is to TURN YOUR BODY on the backswing SLOWLY, then from the start of the 

DOWNSWING LEARN TO SWING YOUR HANDS & ARMS PAST YOUR BODY. 

Watch yourself in front of a mirror to get the FEELING. 

Good Luck & Happy Golfing. 

Professional John Garner. 

 

Clubhouse Copies Printed courtesy of Revital 

Fertilizer 

 

 

 

Manukorihi Golf Club Newsletter Editor: Martin Nobbs   Mob: 021 930 594   Email: nobbsm@gmail.com 
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 FEBRUARY 2023 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

      1 New World 

Sweepstake 9:30 
Mass start   

2 Twilight 4pm 

to 6pm 
3 4                  

Bring a friend - 2 

BBB 

5           6 Waitangi 

Day  
7 Grandmothers 

cup & MK Old nett   
8 New World 

Sweepstake 9:30 

Mass start 

9 Twilight 

4pm to 6pm  
10 Mid 

Monthly 9 - 11 

am   

11 Barbara 

Sharrock Mass Start 

9am stableford 

12 Handicap 

Pennant Rnd 1     

Ladies Pennant - 

Stratford 

13 14 Sarten 

Trophy  Rnd 1 

Lyn 

Foreman/Bates 

Bronze 3 eclectic 

& pitting Starts 

15New World 

Sweepstake 9:30 

Mass start         
Clytie vines 

Manaia 

16 Twilight 

4pm to 6pm 
17 18 Hone Heke Nett 

rnd 1 eclectic           (L) 

Grandmothers Cup & 
MK Old Ecl & putting 

starts 

19 Handicap 

Pennant Rnd 2 
20 Ladies 

Pennant @ 

Patea v 

Inglewood 

Committee 

Meeting 7pm 

21 Sarten, Lyn 

Foreman & Bates 

Rnd 2 

22 New 

World 
Sweepstake 9:30 

Mass start         

23 Twilight 

4pm to 6pm 
24 
Puketapu 

Home 

school 

Fundraiser 

tournament 

25 Captain Vs 

Secretary-Wills 

Trophy Mass start 

9am Nett.  

26 Handicap 

Pennant rnd 3    

Ladies Pennant 

Westown 

27 28 'Barclay Cup 

Round 1 stableford 
        

Funnies 
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Corson Tyres 100 Club Golf 

Tournament 

$100 per ticket 

Sunday 01st October 2023 

$2000 worth of Prizes on the day. 

PLUS 

26 Lucky Cash Draws on the day 

Your ticket must be present on the 

day to claim your prize. 

Ticket holders only can play in 

tournament. 

But wait there is more 

Monthly Lucky Cash Draws 

4 draws per month $100 each from April to 

September. 

All prize winners will be notified by the 05th of 

each month. 

Draw will be conducted at Club house under 

supervision. 
Contact Kevin Mancer 021 0431 444 for more information 


